
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Wood C of E Junior School 
Frogmore Street 

Tring 

HP23 5AU 

Tel: 01442 822024 

admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk 

www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk  

Instagram:  @bishopwoodtring 

Mr G Stanley, Headteacher 

Tuesday 16th September 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 2 Parents’ Open Morning 
 
As your child prepares to leave Goldfield School in July and move on to the next stage of their education, 
we would like to support you in making an informed choice about their next school. 
 
Having checked the Goldfield online calendar for any potential date clashes – and finding none - I am 
delighted to invite you to our Year 2 Parents’ Open Morning at Bishop Wood School on Friday 12th 
December at 11.00am. This will be a valuable opportunity to see our school in action, meet staff, and gain 
a real sense of the learning community we offer. 
 
Please arrive via the Frogmore Street entrance, where you will be welcomed and signed in. The morning 
will begin with a short presentation in the main hall, after which our wonderful Year 6 pupils will guide you 
on a tour of the school. Refreshments will also be available. 
 
In the meantime, you may like to find out more about life at Bishop Wood by visiting our website: 
www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk or by following us on Instagram @bishopwoodtring. 
 
We very much look forward to welcoming you and sharing all that Bishop Wood has to offer your child. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr Gary Stanley 
Headteacher 
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